
                                                           

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING – February 23, 2012 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

THE PUBLIC  

 

BUILDING INSPECTOR 

 

POLICE ACTIVITY 

 

DPW 

 

ATTORNEY CASERTA 

 

MINUTES-February 9, 2012 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 

1. Letter of thanks received from Peggy Hanson, for the community donations and 

efforts during the Christmas basket distributions. 

 

2. Franchise fees received from Time Warner - $27,656.88.  Utility taxes received 

from AT&T - $2.44 and TWC Digital Phone - $90.85. 

 

3. Reminder of Accident Prevention Workshop on Saturday, February 25, 2012 from 

9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. in the Cora Gushee Room.      

 

4. Invitation from NCCC to celebrate their 50
th

 anniversary which includes the 

second Balloons Over Niagara event.  All municipalities are invited to host a 

municipal sponsored event, demonstration or revenue generating activity during 

the weekend of festivities.   

 

AGENDA   
 

1. The Abstract of Audited Vouchers for period ending February 23, 2012-General 

Fund-$ , Water Fund-$ , Sewer Fund- $ 

 

  2.   Niagara Military Affairs Council letter requesting support for the Niagara Falls Air  

        Reserve Station. 

 

Next Board meeting – March 8, 2012  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
 



 

NEW BUSINESS  

 

 

 

REPORTS  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


